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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Cornish Celebration Day – Menu Change 

On Tuesday 5th March 2024, we shall be celebrating St Piran’s Day by having a 

Cornish day, celebrating Cornish language and our culturally rich heritage. 

On this day children are invited to come to school dressed in traditional Cornish 

colours (black, white or gold). 

We shall also have a Cornish themed lunch to celebrate, with children having the 

opportunity to enjoy a pasty lunch.  We will also be offering the usual choice of a 

filled jacket potato or hot tomato pasta as an alternative.  

ParentPay has been updated to reflect the change in menu, so please make sure 

your child’s meal is booked to ensure they receive their preferred meal on this day.  

If a meal is not booked, your child will be provided with the hot tomato pasta option. 

We are very much looking forward to a ‘splann’ day, celebrating all things Cornish. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Walker 

Head of School 
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